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To:  Chair Moser and Members of the Ruston Planning Commission 
   
From:  Rob White, Community Development Director 
 
Subject: Comprehensive Plan Update Work Study Session 
 
Date:  January 30, 2025 
 

 
Dear Planning Commissioners, 
 
Attached for your review are the draft updates to Ruston’s Comprehensive Plan Chapters 
1 – Introduction, Participation and Future Vision; and Chapter 2 – Community Character. 
 
Key changes include: 
 

- Consolidation of Chapters 1 (Introduction), 2 (Vision, Goals, and Framework), and 
10 (Participation) from the 2015 Plan into a single new Chapter 1. 

 
- Reformatted and revised Chapter 2 – Community Character for improved clarity 

and conciseness. 
 
You can access the existing 2015 Comprehensive Plan and all draft “clean” copy updated 
chapters here: 
 
Comprehensive Plan Update 
 
Please note, this draft is a clean copy without specific strike-throughs and underlines. A 
marked-up version will follow for your review before the public hearing this Spring. 
 
Please reach out if you have any questions or need further clarification. 

https://www.rustonwa.org/?page_id=8526&preview=true

